Poinsettia sale 2020

To our dedicated supporters,

Our prayers are with your families’ in this difficult time as COVID 19 turns our lives upside down.

As with many charities this year, COVID 19 will also affect our primary fund raiser, the sale of poinsettias.  That being said, volunteers have stepped forward to assist with our “COVID friendly” poinsettia sales.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]This year, as in the past, we will have several pick-up locations. Curbside pickup will be available at these locations. However, if you are uncomfortable picking up your poinsettias at one of these locations, we will be happy to deliver them to you (within a reasonable distance).  

Due to this new process we are requesting that customers order as soon as possible so we can schedule pick up and deliveries as smoothly as possible.  Our goal is to deliver the poinsettias the week of November 30th.  The dates of the delivery will be based on our volunteer’s schedules and your requested schedule.  Delivery requests will be prioritized in the order that they are received.   

Please do not hesitate to email me personally at Prayersandpoinsettias@gmail.com with any questions or concerns.  Please visit our website or see attached order form for details.  We are thankful for all your support over the years and pray that all of you are doing well.

God Bless,
Mary Lynn
Founder Prayers and Poinsettias
